Beecome France
Our journey took place via Munich and Marseille by plane, then we continued by bus to Marvejols!
After a three-hour bus ride we reached the school College Notre Dame in Marvejols where the host families welcomed us. They made a very friendly impression!
After a snack in the evening we went straight to sleep!
After breakfast we immediately went to school the next day. There we saw and got to know all the students for the first time.
After a speech of the project leader and the director we started our departure by bus to the Micropolis (Insect Museum). There we were shown various insects up close.
After a picnic we went back to the school, where we played a lot of different games.
The next day we met again at the school and took the bus to historic beehives. Up to the beehives there was a small hike. When we arrived, we were shown the beehives, which were built from a chestnut tree trunk. They were terraced in steep terrain. Afterwards we drove to an adventure park. There we could try out different courses. After we arrived back at the school, we went to eat burgers with our guest students. Until 22:00 we played an international football match (Austria, France, Croatia, Spain).  
On Wednesday we visited a wolf park where we could see wolves at close range. The journey went on to a lake, where we first had a snack. After the lunch break we started with a run- and bike competition. Markus and Johannes started for Austria. The goal was to run the same route with his partner and ride a bike. The participants both had to finish at the same time, only then the run was evaluated. After the race we rested a little and then drove back to school. Arrived there we continued the soccer game from the day before in the park.
On Thursday morning we did a workshop about bees and painted our own slogan for the "protest march" in Marvejols on signs and T-shirts. Afterwards there was a traditional lunch for all students. In the afternoon the presentations of the individual countries took place. Afterwards the march started through the city. Half way the teachers and two students of each group turned off to the mayor, who received us with a speech. In the town hall we had refreshments. Later we met again in the school for a kind of closing party. All host families brought food with them so that we found a richly decorated blackboard in the school.
Already at four o'clock in the morning on Friday we started our journey home by bus to Marseille. Arrived there we continued two hours later to Frankfurt. At 14:40 we left for Vienna, where we landed at 16:30.
It was a very interesting and exciting week! The host families welcomed us very friendly and provided us with all the culinary delicacies available there.
Sebastian Reinisch, Manuel Schifter, Matthias Auer, Markus Rappold-Pichler, Johannes Krainer
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